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MEETINGS IN  
OCTOBER      

 
 

The Caring Hearts Sewing 
Group will meet Monday,  

October 7, in the sewing room at 10:00 AM. We 
invite you to come and join this group as we work 

on many hands on projects. Hope to see you. 
 

The Stewardship Committee will meet Tuesday, 
October 8 at 6 PM. 

 

The Deacons will meet Tuesday, 
 October 8 at 7 PM.   The newly elected deacons 

should also attend this meeting. 
 

The Circle of Sisters will meet Tuesday,  
October 15, 6:00 to 8:00 PM.in the Family Life 
Center. We will be starting our project of making 

blankets for Spindale School at this time. We  
encourage you to come and join us. We can also 

use more fleece throws for making these blankets. 
Look forward to seeing you. 

 

GREETERS  
FOR  OCTOBER 

 

Reba Ford 
Betty Head 
Joyce Jones 

                                 Dorcas West  

 
 
 

NURSERY 
WORKERS  

FOR 
 OCTOBER 

 
 

October 6, 2019 
 Alex Beavers, Kelli Beavers 
Ann Caldwell, Cynthia Jones 

 

October 13, 2019 
Lisa Harmon 

 Alyssa & Josh Luckadoo 
 

October 20, 2019 
Anthony & Danielle Guffey 

Scott & Debbie Sims 
 

October 27, 2019 
Cathy Ellenburg,  

Connie Mills, Anne Roberts 

 

APPLE PICKING 
Monday, September 30 

9 AM 
 

Join us for our annual ‘Apple Picking” 
trip.  We will begin our journey at 

 9 AM.  We will go through Chimney 
Rock and stop at several places to get 

apples and produce on our way to Hendersonville.  We 
 will eat lunch at the Cracker Barrel in Hendersonville.  

You will not want to miss this fun trip!  

 

Youth Yard Sale and 
Breakfast 

Saturday, October 12 
7am - Until 

 

I know what you are  
thinking…did we not already 
have a Yard Sale this year? 

Yes, we did! But this year, the Youth are giving you  
 another opportunity to clean out your garages, basements, 

and attics! We will also be having an all you can eat  
breakfast in addition to the Yard Sale! Please bring any  

donations that you have and place them in the Youth  
Building.  Contact Bruce or Colby with any large items  

that may need to be picked up. 

 

SPENCER SERVING SENIORS 
Tuesday, October 8 

 

Come and join us on 
October 8 at 8 AM as 

 we travel to explore the 
Campus of Crossnore 
School and Children’s 
Home located in the 

town of Crossnore in the 
Linville Valley of Avery 
County.  Lunch will be 
provided at no cost and will be ready by the time we 

arrive at Crossnore.  Hopefully we will see some  
colorful fall leaves on our way to and from Crossnore.  

At Crossnore, we will visit the weave room, thrift shop, 
art gallery, gift shop, a cottage where the children reside 
and the campus chapel.  There will be minimal walking 
since the bus will be able to drive to each venue.  Our 

hostesses will be Angelina Spencer, Executive Director 
of Crossnore and Elizabeth O’Hagen, Director of  

Community Services.  Angelina and Elizabeth will ride 
with us to the various venues.  They will provide a 
 history of Crossnore as well as providing current  

information about the agency.  Crossnore will also give 
each family two books.  The first book, “Miracle in the 
Hills” by Dr. Mary Sloop, tells the story of a woman 
doctor’s forty year crusade to develop a place where 
mountain children could reside in a safe place and  

receive an education.  The second book, “A Legacy of 
Caring” by Howard E. Covington, Jr., describes the  

inspiring story of how Dr. Phyllis H. Crain gave up her 
career in education to serve as the CEO of Crossnore.  
Dr. Crain was instrumental in developing Crossnore 

into one of the premier educational agencies and  
children’s home in the United States.  Dr. Crain was 
from Green Creek in Polk County and  was the niece  

of Betty Bailey. Pat Hunnicutt knew her as well as her 
 parents.  To reserve a place on the bus you must fill 
out and sign a menu form and return it to the church 

office by Tuesday, October 1.  If you have any  
 questions, please contact the church office at 286-2355 

or Bob Hensley at 827-980-4055.  You can also text 
Bob your questions.     

 

GRBA Quarterly  
Association Meeting 

October 21 
6:45 PM 

Gilkey Baptist Church 

 

Bingo Night 
Sunday, October 6 

6 PM 
 

Come and join us on Sunday,  
October 6 for potato soup and 
grilled cheese sandwiches for supper.  After a delicious 
meal, we will play bingo.  There will be great prizes as  
always.  For the cost of the supper and prizes, we are  
asking that you bring a grocery store gift card of any 

amount, which will be used to help feed the hungry in  
our community.  We hope you will join us for fun, 

 food, fellowship and Bingo.   



    

 
 
 
   

Wednesday, October 2 
 

                 Menu                         Volunteers Serving 
         Chicken Strips                    Greg Settlemyre 
    with dipping sauce          Jimmy Crowe, Jeff Murray 
Homemade Potato Wedges           Susan Shehan 
          Corn, Rolls                   Gilford & Susie Harris 
            

   Wednesday, October 9   
                

               Menu                         Volunteers Serving                          
            Breakfast                                Youth 
  Eggs, Bacon, Liver Mush 
   Grits, Gravy & Biscuits 
              

   Wednesday, October 16 
 

                Menu                         Volunteers Serving 
    Ham, Mashed Potatoes                    Betty Head 
      Green Beans & Rolls        Barbara Callahan, Jane Davis 
                                                 Sandy Good, Susan Shehan 
 

   Wednesday, October 23 
  

              Menu                          Volunteers Serving 
    Chicken Sandwiches              Young Adult I Lifegroup 

      French Fries 
            

 Wednesday, October 30 
 

          Menu                         Volunteers Serving 
        Spaghetti, Salad           Adult I Co-Ed Lifegroup 
          Garlic Bread 

 
HOMEBOUND  

MEMBERS  
FOR OCTOBER 

  
 
 
    October 6, 2019                  October 13, 2019     

        Ray Pegram      Faye Thompson 
        Room #105  167 Pinkwood Drive 
Oakland Living Center          Rutherfordton, NC 28139 
 704 Poors Ford Road 
Rutherfordton, NC  28139     

        
      October 20, 2019                  October 27, 2019                          
  

         Jean Thompson      Harold Alexander 
      134 Courtland Street                         Room #109 
      Spindale, NC  28160         Willow Ridge Nursing Home       

                                            237 Tryon Road 
                                                Rutherfordton, Nc 28139 

 

CAMP LUNCH 
Sunday, October 13 

 

Teriyaki Steak or Teriyaki Chicken 
Fried Rice, Yum Yum Sauce. 

 

 

All children and youth planning to go to summer camps in 2020 
should plan to come and work at the Camp Lunch! 

 

Our Deepest Sympathy 
 

The Spencer Baptist Church family  
wishes to express our sincere Christian 

sympathy to the families of Bill  
Lovelace and Barbara Appleby,  

cousin of Anne Roberts.   

WMU RED BOX 
 

During the time of the year, the 
WMU collects and delivers “Red 

Box” Gifts to our female inmates in 
the NC Prison System.  Each  

inmate will receive a red shoe box 
full of toiletries.  This may be the only Christmas 
gift many of these inmates will receive.  This year 
our item to collect is lotion.  Each bottle/tube must 

be between 9 and 11 ounces, and NO pumps are 
allowed. If you can help with this ministry, please 

bring your gift and place it in the “Red Box”  
located outside the adult choir room by  

October 27.  Thank you for your participation.  
Connie Mills, WMU Director 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
Spencer Baptist Church 

 

You are invited to join the Associational 
WMU on Monday, November 4 at  

7 PM.  The event will be in our Family 
Life Center. There will be a special time 

of praying for the 7 continent groups, for our nation 
and for special requests.  Our world needs prayer now 
more than ever before.  Join us as we gather together 

and pray for God’s work to be done.   
This event is for everyone.   

 

FALL  
FESTIVAL 

Sunday 
October 20 
5—7 PM 

 

The Fall Festival will be full of fun, games  
and prizes! Tickets will be for sale for 25 

cents to play any or all of our carnival style 
games! Kids can earn free game tickets by 

being present in Lifegroups on the two  
Sundays prior to the fall festival (Oct. 13 and 

Oct. 20). There will food provided and  
activities for all ages.  From pumpkins to  
music, we will have it all! Come out and  

fellowship with us from 5-7pm. 

 

CHURCH VOLLEYBALL 
 

Our Volleyball team is off to a 
great start.  Come support our 

players or jump in the game and 
help us win!  We play at the 

 Spindale House. 
      

     Tuesday, October 1        6:15      Element#1 
     Monday, October 7        9:15      Gilkey Church of God 
     Thursday, October 10      7:45      Mount Vernon 
     Monday, October 14        6:15      Shingle Hollow 
     Tuesday, October 15       7:00       Element#2 
     Thursday, October 1        7:45      Florence 
     Monday, October 21       7:00       Pleasant Hill 

 

SPINDALE SAFETY 
NIGHT 

Saturday, October 26 
 

Our church will be participating in the Spindale Safety 
night on Saturday, October 26  from 5 till 8 PM at the 
Spindale House.  We will be distributing information 
about our church, handing out candy and giving away 
other free items.  If you are available and willing to 

help us share the love of God with people of Spindale, 
please call the church office or see Connie Mills.   

POINSETTIAS 
 

We will begin taking orders in the church  
office for Poinsettias beginning Monday,  

October 7 .  This cost of each Poinsettia is 
$12.00.  They will all be the same size and be 
wrapped with gold foil.  If you wish to have a 

Poinsettia placed in the church during the 
Christmas season in honor or memory of  

someone, please come to the church office with 
your order and payment.  The last day to order 
a poinsettia is Monday,  November 18.  If you 

have any questions, 
call the church office  

286-2355 or Anne 
Guffey 429-1417.   

 

Spencer Church Family, 
    Thank you for all the many 
kind and caring things that  
have been shown to me during 
my surgery.  Thanks to Bruce 
and Kelly who are always here 
and ready to  help when needed.   

  It is a blessing to be a part of a loving church 
  Family.  Continue to pray for me as I get stronger. 
            Love and prayers, Betty Head 
 
    Madison and I are so very blessed, grateful and   
  thankful for our Spencer Church Family!  There  
  has been so many acts of  kindness during our  
  very difficult journey. I will never stop thanking    
  God for this church family and pray for you to be 
  blessed also!   
      Love, Donna Feimster & Madison Brown 

QUILTS OF VALOR 
 

This is a national organization  
that makes quilts for those living  
veterans who have been affected  

or impacted by war. The local  
chapter of Quilts of Valor is   

compiling a list of the veterans 
from our church who fit into this 
category. Please call the church 

office and let us know who needs 
to be added to our growing list.  Remember, the veteran 

must be living and must have been impacted by war service.  
Don’t assume that we have certain names on the list.  We 

would rather have a name submitted 4 times than not at all. 

 

 SENIORS TO EAT 
Thursday, October 31 

5 PM 
 Lake Bowen Fish Camp  

  We will enjoy a great time together.   

DEACONS ELECTED 
September 22, 2019 

 

                      Doug Bright        
                Jordon Crowe 
            Holland Luckadoo     
                 Jim Robbins 


